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Stephen Hoffman

From: ecomment@pa.gov
Sent: Saturday, February 26, 2022 11:05 AM
To: Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; environmentalcommittee@pahouse.net; 

regcomments@pa.gov; Troutman, Nick; gking; Franzese, Evan B.; Eyster, Emily; IRRC
Cc: c-jflanaga@pa.gov
Subject: Comment received - Proposed Rulemaking: Safe Drinking Water PFAS MCL Rule (#

7-569)

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 
 
Re: eComment System 
 
The Department of Environmental Protection has received the following comments on 
Proposed Rulemaking: Safe Drinking Water PFAS MCL Rule (#7-569). 
 
Commenter Information:  
 
James Sandoe  
(cjsandoe@yahoo.com)  
1181 Joann Ave  
Ephrata, PA 17522 US  

Comments entered:  
 
These proposed regulations are totally unacceptable. First, the limits are way too high, and not 
in line with the current science. Recent studies show that 1 ppt should be the limit for total 
PFAS. Second, you are not testing for enough PFAS chemicals. You should be testing for at least 
15. Third, this is taking way too long. Two more years of giving people cancer when there is 
plenty of science available to make a decision quickly. Use California or New Jersey for a 
template, we have worked with these states on environmental regulations before, no reason we 
shouldn't now. These rules need to be as strict as possible, as soon as possible.  

 
No attachments were included as part of this comment.  
 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jessica Shirley 
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Jessica Shirley 
Director, Office of Policy 
PA Department of Environmental Protection 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
P.O. Box 2063 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063 
Office: 717-783-8727 
Fax: 717-783-8926 
ecomment@pa.gov  


